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Lobby access to be limited beginning March 19, 2020
COLUMBIA, MO – In response to the growing concerns of COVID-19 and out of an abundance of caution, Central Bank of Boone County (CBBC) is limiting access to its lobbies beginning on March 19, 2020.  Drive-thru banking services, ATMs and Video Teller Machines will continue to operate as usual.  


CBBC encourages customers to use digital tools, which are accessible 24/7. Customers can access accounts online or by using our mobile app. If customers have not enrolled in online banking, they can do so at https://www.centralbank.net/personal/online-mobile/mobile-banking/. 


For information about how CBBC and its Central Bank affiliates are working through this crisis, visit www.centralbank.net/coronavirus for updates as the situation evolves.


Recognized by Forbes 12 years in a row as one of the nation’s top banks as part of Central Bancompany, Central Bank of Boone County is a $2 billion community bank with 15 locations in Columbia, Ashland, Boonville, Hallsville, Sturgeon and Centralia. For more information, contact Mary Wilkerson at 573-874-8534 or mary.wilkerson@centralbank.net.
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